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LOCAL PRIORITY 

Every three months, we listen to your concerns and 

look at recent crime statistics to shape the things we 

will concentrate on for the next three months. 

Our priority(s) for the next quarter is: 

Anti-social Behaviour: 

Bourne – Aslackby - ASB 

If you have any issues and feel they should be 

considered, please get in touch, and give us some 

brief details. 

 

YOUR LOCAL TEAM 
Bourne&Billingborough@lincs.pnn.police.uk 

 

    PC Claire Wilson    PCSO Possnett     PCSO Johnson 

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

The opening of the skatepark in Bourne has 
generated lots of concerns but so far, we have had 
minimal incidents reported. Parents seem to be 
attending with their children and youths are mixing 
well. The area will be monitored carefully in the 
coming months. 

 

The Bourne Festival was again a great success with 
only a few incidents which were handled with joint 
agencies, including St Johns Ambulance, Police and 
the festival organisers. 

 

PCSO Possnett and Johnson have been out with 
Trading Standards on “Days of action” targeting 
Rogue Traders. Lots of information was gathered 
and lessons learnt by all involved. 

If you wish to check the recent crimes in your 
parish, please use the following link, enter your 
postcode, and click Crime Map. 

Your area | Police.uk (www.police.uk) 

FORTHCOMING ENGAGEMENTS 

PCSO Possnett & Johnson will continue to engage with 
the public at events and coffee mornings as much as 
possible before the reduction in officer numbers late 
summer. 

If you have an event, you would like us to attend, then 
please contact us with details. 

 

Mini Police is approaching the final topics and then 
presentations where all Mini Police Officers will 
receive their rewards. The students involved, not just 
the Mini’s but all year 5 & 6 have worked so hard and 
always welcomed the Police visits. 

 

https://www.police.uk/pu/your-area/

